
Your details 

First Name:   

Last Name:   

Organisation:  Methven Community Board 

Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission at the 

hearing?:  

Yes 

If yes, do you wish to support 

your submission in person or 

virtually?:  

In Person 

Draft Trading in Public Places Bylaw 

Do you agree that this bylaw 

should be renamed to “Trading 

in Public Places Bylaw”?:  

Yes 

Additional Comments:   

Do you agree with any of the 

proposed changes to permitted 
or discretionary sites? If so, 

which sites do you agree or 
disagree with?:  

No 

Additional Comments:  

Methven Community Board have had feedback from the community 

regarding the Lochhead Crescent site not being suitable for stall 
holders. 

Do you have any other 

comments?:  

Methven Community board members agree that any business in 

Methven is valued and essential for our town. Methven Community 
Board acknowledges that mobile shops and market stalls lead to a 

vibrant town. We would like to see a clause stating that mobile 

shops should be moved from in front the hall site when an event 

such as the Anzac parade is planned.  

 


